

Tel: (867) 561-2300 Fax: (867) 561-5057 Email: sao@taloyoak.ca

Mr. Joseph Quqqiaq
MLA for Netsilik
Box 166
Taloyoak, NU. X0B 1B0
Email: jquqqiaq@assembly.nu.ca

January 10, 2024

Dear Joseph:

Happy New Year, Joseph. All the best to you and your family in 2024.

It was indeed a pleasure welcoming you and the Honourable Joelie Kaernerk to our Council meeting held on December 4, 2023. Your, and the Minister's, visit was very much appreciated by our Council and community.

Council is following your kind suggestion by extending an invitation to you and the Honourable John Main, Minister of Health, to attend a Council Meeting in Taloyoak in the near future.

Our Council, and our community, has a great interest in the health care delivery in Taloyoak, and, indeed, in Nunavut; we would love to share our knowledge directly with both our MLA, and the Minister of Health, and perhaps assist the Government of Nunavut with the many challenges they are facing.

Thank you so much, Joseph.

Mayor Lenny Panigayak